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Telecommunications  

RFP NO. 20-011 – Addendum No. 1  
 

 

 

Schedule of Atlow Tower Rehab Project:  

 

The City of Brenham has finalized the schedule for the rehabilitation of the Atlow Tower. As it 

currently stands, the Atlow Tower will be out of service starting December 2021 through March 

of 2022. All equipment, including communications equipment, will need to be removed from the 

tower during this time.  

 


